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Welcome back to our reading newsletter, Autumn Term edition. Our read-
ing ambassadors have been busy setting up our new reading café, which 
you can read about in our newsletter.  We have also welcomed some new 

Year 3 Reading Ambassadors too!  

Mrs Fitzpatrick (Reading leader) 

Teacher Recommendations 
 

Miss Kavannagh recommends… 

 

Miss Grant recommends… 

 

 Mrs Fitzpatrick recommends… 

 
A beautifully heartfelt and moving story 
which highlights global warming! 



Look at our new Reading Café!  
Our dedicated reading ambassadors have been working hard and have set up a lovely 
space to read to our Key Stage 1 children.  They start by sharing a book with one or 
two children before gathering them altogether to read a book as a group.  The chil-
dren have been superb reading role models, organised and have fully run this club 

themselves.  I’m so proud of them! 

 

Welcome to our new Year 3  

Reading Ambassadors 
 

 



Silver Readers 
 

 

Hi! I’m Saoirse and I’m in Year 5. I 
do Silver Readers, as I love reading. 
Silver Readers is where young people 
like me, read to old people, who are 
lonely. I read to an old couple called 
Alan and Jill. I am currently reading 
Bad Dad from my school library. I 
really enjoy reading and it makes my 
Sunday and, at the end of every ses-
sion, they say that it makes their 
week. 

To find out more, visit their website 
www.silverstories.co.uk/readers  



What we’ve been reading! 
 

Don’t forget to be noting 
down your reading in your 
reading log/planners.  This is 
important so that staff can 
find out what you are read-
ing.  They may even be able 
to direct you to some books 
to challenge you or based on 
your interests. 


